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VACANCY BULLETIN 604 
  

We currently have the following vacancies to view 
 

Salaried GP – Melksham  
 

General Practice Nurse Chippenham, Corsham & Box PCN  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please email admin@networkforpractices.co.uk to add your vacancy to this 
bulletin 



 

 
MELKSHAM - SPA MEDICAL CENTRE  
SALARIED GP 
Salary: 4 to 8 sessions per week 
Are you a GP looking for a supportive salaried role in an enthusiastic team? We believe now is a 
fantastic time to become a GP in the South West, and we are delighted to invite you to visit us. 
Applicants pending CCT are warmly welcome to apply.  
 
We are an established training practice, looking after a growing population of 15,000 patients. We’re 
passionate about medical education with two (and soon to be three) GP trainers and a medical student 
supervisor. Several of our GPs have a specialist interest in dermatology and/or minor surgery, 
including skin surgery and carpal tunnel release performed in our purpose-built operating suite.  
 
We are looking to grow our friendly GP team by welcoming a new salaried or retainer GP, who can 
work from 4 to 8 sessions per week.  
 
Key features of our practice:  

o We have four partners, six salaried GPs, one retainer GP and 2 GPSTs 
o Our expert GP Assistant and secretaries have reduced our workload by tackling documents, test 

results and Non-NHS work 
o Our fantastic older people’s community (MOPT) team of ANPs manage the vast majority of home 

visits and all care home ward rounds 
o SystmOne and EConsult smart inbox (triaged by the partners) allows for safe and effective 

capacity management 
o CQC rated “good” with outstanding features, very high achieving QOF practice  
o Established excellent training practice, First-5 mentorship and interest in education encouraged 
o Fully engaged in a successful, progressive Primary Care Network and the clinical director is 

currently one of our partners 
o Daily 30-minute GP coffee catchup in the wellbeing room or outside in summer. Bean-to-cup 

coffee provided!  
o Fantastic Christmas and Summer socials and wellbeing events through the year, we also have a 

running club and are a Parkrun practice 
o Purpose built modern facilities with on-site staff parking  
o Located in a rapidly growing area of North Wiltshire, with many affordable homes and excellent 

transport links by rail and the M4. Our staff enjoy short rural commutes from Chippenham, Bath, 
Swindon and the surrounding villages 
 
For an informal visit please contact Naomi Grist, Practice Manager. naomi.grist@nhs.net. To apply 
for the position, please send your CV with a covering letter. 
   
Closing date: Saturday 31st May 2025 
 

 

 



 

 

CHIPPENHAM, CORSHAM AND BOX PRIMARY CARE NETWORK  

GENERAL PRACTICE NURSE  

Hours: 19 hours 

Salary: £21.37 per hour (£21,171 per annum) 

An exciting opportunity has arisen in Chippenham, Corsham and Box Primary Care Network for a 
General Practice Nurse. We are looking for a part time General Practice Nurse to join our growing 
team working across our network of 5 GP surgeries. You will be based at Rowden Surgery, 
Chippenham. 

About us: 

Formed in 2019, Chippenham, Corsham and Box PCN is an enthusiastic, dynamic, and friendly 
PCN made up of 5 GP surgeries, serving 61,000 patients.  We are constantly striving to improve 
patient pathways and health care outcomes and we are developing innovative ways of working more 
closely together.  As our PCN grows, we will be employing more professionals listed in the PCN 
Additional Roles Reimbursement Scheme in the coming months and years.   

We are looking for a part-time General Practice Nurse to work independently and in conjunction 
with other health care professionals to assess, diagnose and treat the conditions of patients attending 
within primary care initiating direct referrals as appropriate. 

The General Practice Nurse will provide a wide range of health care including treating acute and 
minor illnesses, chronic diseases, triage and contributing to QOF requirements. There will be an 
opportunity to develop your interest and skills in clinical areas that will benefit our patients.  

You must be a Registered General Nurse with professional knowledge acquired through degree 
supplemented by diploma level specialist training. You must have minimum 1 year experience in 
practice/community nursing. 

If you are interested in this position or wish to know more information, please send your CV and 
covering letter to jacqui.wilmshurst@nhs.net by 31st May 2025. 
 

Closing date: Saturday 31st May 2025 
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HOW TO REQUEST VACANCY INSERTION  
  
Job title with the number of hours and a brief job description (no more than three lines of 
text); how to apply, with contact name and a telephone number plus an email alternative and 
a website address, if available, and a closing date.  

The bulletin is produced weekly, on a Friday, so short closing dates may not be appropriate 
for this bulletin and will be shared with local Primary Care and other public organisations.  

In order to reduce or eliminate the possibility of any discrimination issues, it is important when 
drafting ads for the bulletin that you do not seek experience that you cannot defend.  

All surgeries/employers advertising posts are responsible for ensuring that all and any legal 
checks are undertaken for positions that involve working with vulnerable people or groups, 
and that wording of advertisements is non-discriminatory.  

We recommend that application forms are used to ensure a level playing field.  
  
***This service is free to NFP member surgeries. In return, we ask that you post the bulletin 
on staff noticeboards and/or distribute via email to all staff. For non-member surgeries we are 
happy to receive and post vacancies, however there will be a fee of £20 for up to 8 weeks per 
insertion. Long-term adverts may be placed for up to 6 months for £50. *** If you would like 
your name added to the distribution list or to place a vacancy, just email 
admin@networkforpractices.co.uk  
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